
 
 

 
 
 
 

Pledge to Telework 
 

Join us for Telework Week, a nationwide effort to encourage agencies, 
organizations, and individuals to pledge to telework on February 14-18, 

2011. Sign up now and telework during the week of February 14-18, 2011. 
 

Sign up now, it's free to pledge. 
 

Telework is a win-win-win opportunity for agencies/organizations, 
employees, and the environment. Telework supports: 

 
 Workforce productivity and continuity 
 Operational efficiencies, sustainability, and real             

estate savings 
 Attracting new talent and retaining a knowledgeable 

workforce 
 Work/life balance 
 Commuter cost savings, reduction of traffic, greenhouse    

gas emissions 
 

 
Visit www.teleworkexchange.com/teleworkweek to pledge today! 

 

Go green, give your car a rest, and  
telework during Telework Week. 
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